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  The Book of Merlyn T.H. White,2018-09-19 The long-lost conclusion to The
Once and Future King, in which King Arthur faces his final battle against his
son. This magical account of King Arthur’s last night on earth, rediscovered
in a collection of T. H. White’s papers at the Harry Ransom Center at the
University of Texas at Austin, spent twenty-six weeks on the New York Times
bestseller list following its publication in 1977. While preparing for his
final, fatal battle with his bastard son, Mordred, Arthur returns to the
Animal Council with Merlyn, where the deliberations center on ways to abolish
war. More self-revealing than any other of White’s books, Merlyn shows his
mind at work as he agonized over whether to join the fight against Nazi
Germany while penning the epic that would become The Once and Future King.
The Book of Merlyn has been cited as a major influence by such illustrious
writers as Kazuo Ishiguro, J. K. Rowling, Helen Macdonald, Neil Gaiman, and
Lev Grossman. “Arriving from beyond the curve of time and apparently from the
grave, The Book of Merlyn stirs its own pages, saying, wait: you didn’t get
the whole story. . . . It gives us a final glimpse of those two immortal
characters, Wart and Merlyn, up close, slo-mo, with a considered and
affectionate scrutiny. The book is an elegiac posting from a master
storyteller of the twentieth century. Its reissue in our next century is just
as welcome as when it first arrived forty years ago. . . . Certainly the
moral questions about the military use of force perplex the world still. . .
. The efficacy of treaties, the trading of insults among the potentates of
the day, the testing of weapons, the weaponizing of trade—these strategies
are still front and center. Rather terrifyingly so. We do well to revisit
what that old schoolteacher of children, Merlyn, has been trying to point out
to us about power and responsibility.” —Gregory Maguire, bestselling author
of Wicked,from the foreword “Such a small thing, The Book of Merlyn, to hold
so much. Joyful and despairing, heartbreaking, yet full of hope. As wonderful
and fearful to read today as it was when I first found it in 1978. And the
world has as much need of it today as it did then—more, perhaps. But will the
world be ready to listen?” —Mercedes Lackey, New York Times–bestselling
author of the Valdemar and Elves on the Road series
  The Last Enchantment Mary Stewart,2003-05-06 Arthur Pendragon is King!
Unchallenged on the battlefield, he melds the country together in a time of
promise. But sinister powers plot to destroy Camelot, and when the witch-
queen Morgause -- Arthur's own half sister -- ensnares him in an incestuous
liaison, a fatal web of love, betrayal, and bloody vengeance is woven.
  The Winter King Bernard Cornwell,2007-11-01 FROM THE NO. 1 BESTSELLING
AUTHOR OF WAR LORD COMES AN EPIC RETELLING OF THE ARTHURIAN LEGEND 'THE BEST
King Arthur adaptation I've ever read' 5***** Reader Review 'An absolute
winner from the master of historical fiction' 5***** Reader Review
'Outstanding. The best take on the iconic Arthur story I've read or watched'
5***** Reader Review In the Dark Ages, a legendary warrior arises to unite a
divided land . . . _________ Uther, the High King of Britain, is dead. His
only heir is the infant Mordred. Yet each of the country's lesser kings seek
to claim the crown for themselves. While they squabble and spoil for war, a
host of Saxon armies gather, preparing for invasion. But no one has counted
on the fearsome warlord Arthur. Handed power by Merlin and pursuing a doomed
romance with the beautiful Guinevere, Arthur knows he will struggle to unite
the country - let alone hold back the Saxon enemy at the gates. Yet destiny



3

awaits him . . . From the epic and bestselling author who has gripped
millions. _________ PRAISE FOR BERNARD CORNWELL: 'Strong narrative, vigourous
action and striking characterisation, Cornwell remains king of the territory
he has staked out as his own' SUNDAY TIMES 'Like Game of Thrones, but real'
OBSERVER 'Blood, divided loyalties and thundering battles' THE TIMES 'The
best battle scenes of any writer I've ever read, past or present. Cornwell
really makes history come alive' GEORGE R.R. MARTIN 'He's called a master
storyteller. Really he's cleverer than that' TELEGRAPH 'A reminder of just
how good a writer he is' SUNDAY TIMES 'Nobody in the world does this better
than Cornwell' LEE CHILD
  Stories of Jedi and Sith Lucasfilm Press,2022-06-07 THE ETERNAL FIGHT
BETWEEN GOOD AND EVIL... The brave Jedi vs the devious Sith! Just in time to
celebrate the highly-anticipated re-match between Obi-Wan Kenobi and Darth
Vader in the Disney+ forthcoming event Obi-Wan Kenobi, here are ten original
stories about the the valiant Jedi and the evil Sith. Larger-than-life
characters clash in epic lightsaber battles that will appeal to young readers
and to the young Star Wars fan in all of us! Ten acclaimed authors imagine
new tales for some of the most iconic Star Wars characters ever, from Luke
Skywalker to Darth Vader, from Obi-Wan Kenobi to Darth Maul, and beyond,
complete with beautiful spot illustrations Authors: Roseanne A. Brown Sarwat
Chadda Delilah S. Dawson Tessa Gratton Michael Kogge Sam Maggs Michael Moreci
Alex Segura Vera Strange Karen Strong with illustrations by Jake Bartok
  The Skystone Jack Whyte,2004-08-01 This first novel in Jack Whyte's
riveting Arthurian series tells how the story of Camelot may have actually
come to be. We all know the story—how Arthur pulled the sword from the stone
and how Camelot came to be. But how did it really happen? The Roman citizens
of Britain faced a deadly choice: leave to live in a corrupt Roman world, or
stay amidst the violence of the warring factions of Picts, Celts, and
invading Saxons. For Publius Varrus and Caius Britannicus, there is only one
answer. They will stay, try to preserve the best of Roman life, and create a
new culture from the wreckage. In doing so, they will plant the seeds of a
legend. For these two men are Arthur's great-grandfathers and their actions
will shape a nation...and forge the sword known as Excalibur. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
  Acacia David Anthony Durham,2008 From an acclaimed novelist comes a
thrilling new work that creates a timeless tale of heroism and betrayal, of
treachery and revenge, of primal wrongs and ultimate redemption.
  Helter Skelter Kyoko Okazaki,2021-01-05 If you are aware of fashion in
Japan you must have seen Liliko's face. For the last few years she has been
at the top of the modeling world, with her face and body promoting the
biggest brands. But as everyone who is in this world admits, staying on top
is a constant and never ending battle. There are always new faces introduced
to the public. Younger models and new looks are brought into the fold every
season. And keeping that position means learning to adapt and learning to
cope with change. To maintain her position, Liliko has decided to under the
knife. This is not her first go with this service. It is yet another round of
plastic surgery, all done to keep herself looking young and vibrant. However,
in this case just a little nip and tuck was not enough. Liliko is bent on
undergoing a full body makeover. From head-to-toe, every inch of her will
undergo cosmetic surgery, and thus begins her madness.
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  The Singing Sword Jack Whyte,2002-05-17 We know the legends: Arthur brought
justice to a land that had known only cruelty and force; his father, Uther,
carved a kingdom out of the chaos of the fallen Roman Empire; the sword
Excalibur, drawn from stone by England's greatest king. But legends do not
tell the whole tale. Legends do not tell of the despairing Roman soldiers,
abandoned by their empire, faced with the choice of fleeing back to Rome, or
struggling to create a last stronghold against the barbarian onslaughts from
the north and east. Legends do not tell of Arthur's great-grandfather,
Publius Varrus, the warrior who marked the boundaries of a reborn empire with
his own shed blood; they do not tell of Publius's wife, Luceiia, British-born
and Roman-raised, whose fierce beauty burned pale next to her passion for law
and honor. With The Camulod Chronicles, Jack Whyte tells us what legend has
forgotten: the history of blood and violence, passion and steel, out of which
was forged a great sword, and a great nation. The Singing Sword continues the
gripping epic begun in The Skystone: As the great night of the Dark Ages
falls over Roman Britain, a lone man and woman fight to build a last
stronghold of law and learning--a crude hill-fort, which one day, long after
their deaths, will become a great city . . . known as Camelot. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
  Codex Lev Grossman,2011-05-31 A long lost library. A priceless manuscript.
A deadly secret... About to depart on his first vacation in years, Edward
Wozny, a young hot-shot banker, is sent to help one of his firm's most
important and mysterious clients. When asked to unpack and organise a
personal library of rare books, Edward's indignation turns to intrigue as he
realises that among the volumes there may be hidden a unique medieval codex,
a treasure kept sealed away for many years and for many reasons. Edward's
intrigue becomes an obsession that only deepens as friends draw him into a
peculiar and addictive computer game, as mystifying parallels between the
game's virtual reality and the legend of the codex emerge and the lines
between reality, fantasy and mysterious legend start to blur ...
  Horsemen's War Steve McHugh,2020-12-03 It's a dark day for the earth
realms. Will it be the last? Sorcerer Nate Garrett lost much in the battle
that devastated Asgard, but the war against darkness is far from over. He's
spent a year searching for Arthur, hell-bent on stopping the evil leader of
Avalon and rescuing his friend Tommy from his clutches. Nate's investigation
brings him to Washington, DC, where he finds the city under siege. Just when
all hope seems lost, Layla Cassidy and her team arrive to join the fight, but
Avalon's deadly plan to conquer the earth realm is underway. Meanwhile,
Mordred is on a quest to find allies in the upcoming war against Avalon,
hoping to find Arthur and stop him before it's too late. As the rebellion
forces close in on Arthur, each of them know this could be their last fight.
But with Arthur massing an unstoppable army of his own, will Nate's fury be
enough to defeat him once and for all?
  The Fall of Lucifer Wendy Alec,2018-05-29 In the beginning… Three brothers
– Gabriel, Michael and Lucifer. Royalty. Archangels. United in devotion to
their father and all his works. But when Lucifer learns of their father’s
latest creation – a new race, fashioned from crude matter and yet made in his
image – he is consumed with resentment. Why have he and his angelic kind been
overlooked? After a bitter confrontation, Lucifer is cast out, doomed to an
eternity of exile and punishment. Unrepentant, he vows he won’t suffer alone.
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Mankind has made a powerful enemy – one determined to lure it into darkness
and torment any way he can… “There could be no bigger canvas for film-
making.” – Mark Ordesky (Executive Producer – Lord of the Rings); “Alec not
only re-frames pre-history; she also imaginatively illustrates how the realm
of spirit impacts the contemporary material world.” Ileen Maisel (Executive
Producer for the Golden Compass) “This is the best work of fiction I have
read since the last installment of Dean Koontz’ Frankenstein series” Jim
McDonald – 1340Mag – Online Entertainment Magazine.
  The Killer Angels Michael Shaara,1975 A novel based on the action Battle of
Gettysburg.
  The Story of the Champions of the Round Table Howard Pyle,2020-12-01 Three
of King Arthur’s most beloved knights, Sir Launcelot, Sir Tristram and Sir
Percival, headline their own fantastical tales of love, honor and inescapable
duty. The Story of the Champions of the Round Table offers an intimate look
at the many obstacles and triumphs of the famous warriors. Sir Launcelot, the
first knight of the round table, is a prominent fixture who appears alongside
King Arthur on various quests. He becomes a legend in his own right due to
his incomparable fighting skills and charm. A conflicted Sir Tristram falls
in love with a beautiful young woman called Isoult, who is already betrothed
to a king. Meanwhile, Sir Percival journeys to the Castle of Beaurepaire and
is faced with new and unexpected challenges. Each story showcases the
characters by testing their strength and morals in the face of opposition.
This novel is an enjoyable addition to the Arthurian canon, which continues
to thrive in Europe and abroad. With an eye-catching new cover, and
professionally typeset manuscript, this edition of The Story of the Champions
of the Round Table is both modern and readable.
  Berserker Saberhagen, Fred,2020-01-10 Long ago, in a distant part of the
galaxy, two alien races met—and fought a war of mutual extinction. The sole
legacy of that war was the weapon that ended it: the death machines, the
BERSERKERS. Guided by self-aware computers more intelligent than any human,
these world-sized battle craft carved a swath of death through the
galaxy—until they arrived at the outskirts of the fledgling Empire of Man.
These are the stories of the frail creatures who must meet this monstrous and
implacable enemy—and who, by fighting it to a standstill, become the saviors
of all living things. This is Saberhagen’s classic book length collection of
the first eleven Berserker stories. Meet Berserker hunter extraordinaire
Johann Karlsen, his evil brother Felipe Nogara, The Third Historian of the
Carmpan Race, gallant fighters of the killer machines and the deranged killer
machine, Mr. Jester.
  Kull Robert E. Howard,2006-10-31 In a meteoric career that spanned a mere
twelve years, Robert E. Howard single-handedly invented the genre that came
to be called sword and sorcery. From his fertile imagination sprang some of
fiction’s most enduring heroes. Yet while Conan is indisputably Howard’s
greatest creation, it was in his earlier sequence of tales featuring Kull, a
fearless warrior with the brooding intellect of a philosopher, that Howard
began to develop the distinctive themes, and the richly evocative blend of
history and mythology, that would distinguish his later tales of the Hyborian
Age. Much more than simply the prototype for Conan, Kull is a fascinating
character in his own right: an exile from fabled Atlantis who wins the crown
of Valusia, only to find it as much a burden as a prize. This groundbreaking
collection, lavishly illustrated by award-winning artist Justin Sweet,
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gathers together all Howard’s stories featuring Kull, from Kull’ s first
published appearance, in “The Shadow Kingdom,” to “Kings of the Night,”
Howard’ s last tale featuring the cerebral swordsman. The stories are
presented just as Howard wrote them, with all subsequent editorial
emendations removed. Also included are previously unpublished stories,
drafts, and fragments, plus extensive notes on the texts, an introduction by
Howard authority Steve Tompkins, and an essay by noted editor Patrice
Louinet. Praise for Kull “Robert E. Howard had a gritty, vibrant
style–broadsword writing that cut its way to the heart, with heroes who are
truly larger than life.”—David Gemmell “Howard’s writing seems so highly
charged with energy that it nearly gives off sparks.”—Stephen King “Howard
was a true storyteller–one of the first, and certainly among the best, you’ll
find in heroic fantasy. If you’ve never read him before, you’ re in for a
real treat.”—Charles de Lint “For stark, living fear . . . what other writer
is even in the running with Robert E. Howard?”—H. P. Lovecraft
  Ready Player One Ernest Cline,2011-08-16 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Now
a major motion picture directed by Steven Spielberg. “Enchanting . . . Willy
Wonka meets The Matrix.”—USA Today • “As one adventure leads expertly to the
next, time simply evaporates.”—Entertainment Weekly A world at stake. A quest
for the ultimate prize. Are you ready? In the year 2045, reality is an ugly
place. The only time Wade Watts really feels alive is when he’s jacked into
the OASIS, a vast virtual world where most of humanity spends their days.
When the eccentric creator of the OASIS dies, he leaves behind a series of
fiendish puzzles, based on his obsession with the pop culture of decades
past. Whoever is first to solve them will inherit his vast fortune—and
control of the OASIS itself. Then Wade cracks the first clue. Suddenly he’s
beset by rivals who’ll kill to take this prize. The race is on—and the only
way to survive is to win. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
Entertainment Weekly • San Francisco Chronicle • Village Voice • Chicago Sun-
Times • iO9 • The AV Club “Delightful . . . the grown-up’s Harry
Potter.”—HuffPost “An addictive read . . . part intergalactic scavenger hunt,
part romance, and all heart.”—CNN “A most excellent ride . . . Cline stuffs
his novel with a cornucopia of pop culture, as if to wink to the
reader.”—Boston Globe “Ridiculously fun and large-hearted . . . Cline is that
rare writer who can translate his own dorky enthusiasms into prose that’s
both hilarious and compassionate.”—NPR “[A] fantastic page-turner . . .
starts out like a simple bit of fun and winds up feeling like a rich and
plausible picture of future friendships in a world not too distant from our
own.”—iO9
  Cursed Thomas Wheeler,2019-10-01 Look out for the original series starring
Katherine Langford coming soon to Netflix! The Lady of the Lake is the true
hero in this cinematic twist on the tale of King Arthur created by Thomas
Wheeler and legendary artist, producer, and director Frank Miller (300,
Batman: The Dark Knight Returns, Sin City). Featuring 8 full-color and 30
black-and-white pieces of original artwork by Frank Miller. Whosoever wields
the Sword of Power shall be the one true King. But what if the Sword has
chosen a Queen? Nimue grew up an outcast. Her connection to dark magic made
her something to be feared in her Druid village, and that made her desperate
to leave… That is, until her entire village is slaughtered by Red Paladins,
and Nimue’s fate is forever altered. Charged by her dying mother to reunite
an ancient sword with a legendary sorcerer, Nimue is now her people’s only
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hope. Her mission leaves little room for revenge, but the growing power
within her can think of little else. Nimue teams up with a charming mercenary
named Arthur and refugee Fey Folk from across England. She wields a sword
meant for the one true king, battling paladins and the armies of a corrupt
king. She struggles to unite her people, avenge her family, and discover the
truth about her destiny. But perhaps the one thing that can change Destiny
itself is found at the edge of a blade.
  The Men Who Would Be Kings Daniel Mersey,2016-09-22 The Men Who Would Be
Kings is a set of rules designed for fighting historical or Hollywood
colonial battles in the mid to late 19th Century, from the Indian Mutiny to
the Boxer Rebellion. Large scale colonial clashes tended to be one-sided
affairs, but there are countless reports of brief, frantic skirmishes in
every colonial war, where either side could be victorious, and these are the
battles that The Men Who Would Be Kings seeks to recreate. Although focusing
on the British colonial wars against the Zulus, Maoris and others, these
rules will also permit players to explore the empires of France, Germany, and
other nations, as well as allowing for battles between rival native factions.
Gameplay is very simple, and is driven by the quality of the officers leading
your units, in the true spirit of Victorian derring-do and adventure, where
larger than life characters such as the (real) Fred Burnaby and the
(fictional) Harry Flashman led their troops to glory and medals or a horrible
end at the point of a spear tip.
  The Once and Future King T. H. White,2022-08-16 DigiCat Publishing presents
to you this special edition of The Once and Future King by T. H. White.
DigiCat Publishing considers every written word to be a legacy of humankind.
Every DigiCat book has been carefully reproduced for republishing in a new
modern format. The books are available in print, as well as ebooks. DigiCat
hopes you will treat this work with the acknowledgment and passion it
deserves as a classic of world literature.
  The Sword in the Stone T H White,2021-03-25 Growing up in a colorful world
peopled by knights in armor and fair damsels, foul monsters and evil witches,
young Arthur slowly learns the code of the gentleman. Under the wise guidance
of Merlin, the all-powerful magician for whom life progresses backward, the
king-to-be becomes expert in falconry, jousting, hunting, and swordplay. He
is transformed by his remarkable old tutor into various animals so that he
may experience life from all points of view. In every conceivable way, he is
readied for the day when he, alone among Englishmen, is destined to draw the
marvelous sword from the magic stone and become the King of England.The first
book from the collection The Once and Future King.
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